[image: ]



ASC CLD Q&A Session 4 
We have collated your questions for the fourth Q&A session on Reviews. From your feedback, we are aware that receiving the queries in advance would be beneficial. So, please see the questions we will aim to answer below:
1. Locally the question regarding Review Outcomes Achieved (fully met/partially met/not met) is not specifically asked in review form’s and captured within free-text fields. The question asked in the majority of forms is regarding continued eligibility. In many cases the review outcome that is captured is to maintain or vary services. Can the answer be inferred from these options e.g. services maintained = fully met / service variation = partially met?
2. Are we only submitting new client Financial Assessments or should we be submitting the Financial Reviews, Financial Re-assessments?
3. How is a Re-assessment being defined? Is this not a review?
4. Should carer reviews (SALT LTS 0003) and any reviews of short-term services (SALT STS 002) be counted, as well as reviews of long- term services (SALT LTS 002)?
5. In event outcomes, how should you record an increase/decrease in services? Does this simply go under the event outcome “progress to support planning / services”? If the plan is to derive this information from services, it won’t always be possible as not all services are purchased after the review (retrospective purchasing for complex funding issues/self-funding pick-ups). Should all the current SALT outcomes around packages increasing, move to nursing etc be mapped into the single outcome in CLD on support planning/services.
6. There is an outcome of NFA – deceased. Previously we have assumed that if a person dies before a review is ended then this is terminated before completion. Does this outcome now imply that partially completed reviews should be included?
The questions used have been submitted in advance, but we may address more questions in the session that we have not included in this document.
We look forward to seeing you there. 
The CLD Team
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